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CITY OF MILFORD 
SEWER COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 

September 22, 2021 
 
 
The Sewer Commission of the City of Milford held a Public Hearing on Wednesday, September 22, 2021, 
via Video Teleconference ZOOM. 
 
The following Commissioners were in attendance: 
Chairman Edmund Collier 
Vice Chairman Vito Castignoli 
Commissioner Brian Bier 
Commissioner Bradford Hubler 
Commissioner Tara Carroll 
 
Others in attendance: 
Lindsay King, Wastewater 
Christopher Saley, Director of Public Works 
Robert Tedeschi, Sewer Consultant, Weston & Sampson 
Martin Hardiman, BOA Liaison 
Beverly Hayes, Recording Secretary 
 
Commissioners and others not in attendance: None 
 
Chairman Collier called the meeting to order at 6 P.M.    
 
Chairman Collier welcomed Tara Carroll to the Sewer Commission explaining that she is a welcome 
addition to the Commission. 
 
Chairman Collier explained that public comments will be restricted to these projects only.  He then 
turned the meeting over to Lindsay King who summarized the following projects: 
 

Sanitary Sewer Pump Station Upgrades No 1 – Various Locations 
  

Mayflower Place Gravity Sanitary Sewer and New South Washington Street Bypass Manhole 
 

Generator Replacement - West Avenue Pump Station & Gulf Pond Pump Station (Shadyside 
Lane) 

 
Generator Replacement Various Locations & Portable Generator 

 
Clarifier Repairs at Housatonic WWTP 

 
Capacity, Management, Operations and Maintenance (CMOM) Program 

 
Collection system Flow Evaluation to develop a prioritized evaluation schedule of SSES work 

 
Rogers Avenue Sanitary PS Upgrades 
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Wastewater Facilities Plan 

 
West Avenue Parallel FM Lining 

 
Repair Roofs at Beaverbrook and Housatonic WWTP 

 

Commissioner Hubler asked if these are in order by priority.  Mr. King responded yes.  Commissioner 
Carroll questioned if they are listed by priority as to cost or necessity.  Mr. King responded they are 
prioritized by necessity.  He works closely with our sewer consultant Weston & Sampson to work on 
the greatest need.   Chairman Collier added that the Capital Improvement Plan is still required to be 
submitted for approval to the Mayor and Board of Alderman.  Commissioner Castignoli added that it is 
good to see the generators on the project list as they have been a problem in the recent storms. 
 
There were no public comments from the citizens of Milford. 

 
Chairman Collier closed the Public Hearing at 6:16 pm 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
              
       Beverly A. Hayes, BS,  
       Recording Secretary 
        


